Tlopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.
24th Tecember, 1931.

Dear Sirs,

Reverting to my letter of the 22nd instant
regarding the case of your steamer "ALABAMA", I heve to
inform you that I am in receipt of s further cabRegram
from the Society's O0ffice at New York, from which it appears
Mr. Geos E. Sillemen, who joined in the survey of

vessel with the Socilety's Surveyors, wes appointed by
Agents, Messrs. Simpson Spence & Young.

You will therefore see that your interests were
well protected, and that the conglusions arrived et by the
Socilety's Surveyors, Messrs. Buchanan and Richardson, were
concurred 1ln by the Surveyor specially appointed by your
Agents.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

pro - Secretary.

Messrs. "PETROLEUM", S.A.41 Vavigazione,
Vieco Demarini 13,
GENOA.
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